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Public Hearing 

Local Law 01- 2018 
SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY LAW OF THE TOWN OF PARISHVILLE 

February 27, 2018 

 

 
Deputy Supervisor Tremper called meeting to order at 9:32 AM 
Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.  
Roll Call: Deputy Supervisor Tremper, Councilman Cook, Councilman Sweeney, Councilman 
Demo, Town Clerk Maguire 
Absent: Supervisor Votra 
Others Present: Beth Rosenbarker, Kenneth Wiklacz, Milt DeGraw, Guy Rosenbarker, Luke 
Martin, Doug Witherell, Yvonne Cook, Mary Witherell, Madeline Pennington, William Meashaw, 
Elbridge E. Randall, Bill Collins (PHCS), Moses Yoder 
 
Proof of Publication of the legal notice advertising the Public Hearing was provided by Town 
Clerk Maguire. 
  
Planning Board member Joseph McGill gave a brief summation of the proposed Local Law. 
Deputy Supervisor Tremper thanked everyone for attending this meeting and asked for Public 
comments on proposed Local Law Entitled Solar Energy Facility Law of the Town of Parishville.  
 
Town resident Will Dailey expressed his thanks to Planning Board Chairman Fred Wilhelm and 
members of the Planning Board for their hard work on this Local Law.  
 
There was brief discussion involving the life expectancy of a solar panels and the disposal of the 
materials after they stop working.  Luke Martin stated that the solar units he has have been in 
use over 45 years and Will Dailey said his have been in place over 25 years. 
 
Deputy Supervisor Tremper asked if there were any more comments and after all persons 
desiring to be heard, having been heard, a motion was made by Councilman Sweeney and 
seconded by Councilman Demo to adjourn the meeting at 9:53 AM. 
All in favor. 
 
________________ 
Connie Maguire 
Parishville Town Clerk 
 

 

  


